
Visit of Apiary by Hon. Vice Chancellor, Dr. N. C. Patel at Dept. of Entomology, BACA, 
AAU, Anand 

Honorable Vice Chancellor, AAU, Anand, Dr. N. C. Patel visited Apiary at Dept. Of 
Entomology, B. A. College of Agriculture, AAU, Anand on September 26, 2016 at 05:00 pm. He 
was impressed by the activities done by the department and showed keen interest for the 
development of an apiary. All the staff members of the department and P. G. students remained 
present during the visit. Hon. Dr. N. C. Patel discussed in length about rearing methods and 
species of honey bee. He advised all the P. G. students to discuss about one topic of entomology 
during free time and come out with some new innovations. Dr. P. K. Borad and Dr. C. C. Patel 
discussed about migration of honey bee colonies for maintenance.   

   

   

   
 

 

 

 

 


